
 

 

ECHA Substances of Very High Concern 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of Power-Sonic Europe, I can confirm that none of the substances of very high concern 
(SVHC) mentioned in the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) website and listed below are 
present in Power Sonic Valve Regulated Lead Acid batteries. 
 
The list has been taken from the following link: 
http://echa.europa.eu/web/guest/candidate-list-table 
 
K.Gainda 
Technical Manager 
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